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Block Party
SATURDAY JUNE 10TH - 5:30-9PM
CHERRY ST BETWEEN 72ND TERR & 73RD ST

The neighborhood block party is right around the corner! Like last year we will be
doing the traditional potluck-style block party! Bring out your best appetizer, side
or dessert to share with your neighbors. RGNA will be providing BBQ for all to
enjoy. There will be kid-friendly activities with a bounce house and more! For those
over 21, adult beverages will also be available. We’ll have a few door prizes too! So
come out, and hang with your friends, and meet some new neighbors!

Make sure to keep an eye on the RGNA Facebook Page for more details!

Membership Renewal
Begins June 1st!

Renewals for the June 2023- July 2024 RGNA membership are currently underway!
By joining the voluntary organization, you are helping to make our neighborhood a
desirable place to live while benefiting its residents. If you paid at Dumpster Day,
that payment will cover you through the entirety of this membership year.

Your $35 yearly membership benefits include, but not limited to:

● Discount card to local businesses
● Neighborhood Dumpster Day
● Neighborhood Social Activities

● Monthly informational newsletters
● Neighborhood directory
● Boundary marker maintenance

You can join online today at www.ha-kc.org. If you have any questions, please contact
membership@rockhillgardens.org

http://www.rockhillgardens.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/201505419878075/
http://www.ha-kc.org
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RGNA T-shirt Design Contest
In addition to the fun at the Block Party, we will be displaying the entries for the RGNA T-shirt
Design contest during the event. The winner will be chosen through a combination of neighborhood
voting and Board voting, with the winner receiving a $200 reward. After the winning design is
selected, we will be doing a pre-order so you can get your hands on a new shirt to rep the best
neighbor

Dumpster Day Recap
Thanks to everyone that participated in this year’s Dumpster Day! This year we had a whopping 96
neighbors take part! We also saw Goodwill load up a bunch of items that didn’t need to be thrown
away, which is always great to see. Reminder that Dumpster Day is a benefit of your yearly RGNA
membership dues.

Compost Collective
Compost Collective is offering a 15% discount if 6 or more neighbors on a block sign-up for weekly
or bi-weekly service. Visit the website at compostcollectivekc.com for more information about their
services or contact Compost Collective at hello@compostcollectivekc.com with any questions.

Welcome new Marketing Chair, Mike Hurd!
Mike joins the RGNA Board to fill the Marketing position. Mike is a retired marketing professional
who has lived on 72nd for over 10 years! We are happy to have Mike on board!

Upcoming Dates
June 10th - RGNA Block Party
June 14th - RGNA Board Meeting, 7pm
June 20th - June Municipal General and Special Election (www.kceb.org/elections)
July 12th - RGNA Board Meeting, 7pm
Oct 12th - Progressive Dinner

Board Members

email contacts @rockhillgardens.org

President Evan Zarchan president@

Communications Courtney Weigand/Brian Kaltenbach newsletter@

Crime Prevention Matt Shadid crimeprevention@

Events Stephanie Simms events@

Finance Kelsey Johnson finance@

Marketing Mike Hurd marketing@

Membership Rebecca Dennis/Andre Logan membership@

Property Management Sean Ackerson property@

Public Affairs & Development John Cigas publicaffairs@

http://compostcollectivekc.com/
http://www.kceb.org/elections

